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 During this week, for one reason or another I have had the pleasure of 

spending more time than normal in the children’s classrooms working with 

your brilliant children. At this stage of the year it is great to see that the Stoneferry Standard, that 

we talk about with the children so often, has really started to shine through.  

On Thursday afternoon I also took two children from Year 5 to an International Primary Council 

meeting. At the meeting the children were discussing ways to reduce the amount of single use 

plastic our school uses and we will now be looking at ideas the children have to tackle this prob-

lem back in school. In addition, we discussed ways to support our local community and a number 

of ideas, including a whole school litter pick of the local area, were considered. Connecting with 

and supporting our community is something we as a school would like to do more of, so this will 

be a focus for our work in the coming weeks. #spsvision #spscommunity 

Mr Raw, Head of School 

Starbooks Support 

Upcoming dates 

November 29th 

Non-uniform day—

children to bring a pack 

of biscuits to be part of a 

tombola at the Christmas 

fair. 

 

Mrs Sykes would really like to pass on her 

thanks to everyone who was able to come and 

join us for our second Starbooks session of the 

term. She was so pleased to see so many par-

ents in the classrooms sharing books with the 

children and being a part of the school commu-

nity. Thank you also for buying so many of the 

books we had on sale. The money made will go 

towards buying new books for the children to 

read. See you all again in December. 

#spsvision #spscommunity 

A Battling Performance 

On Tuesday night, on a bitterly cold evening, 

the girls Year 4,5 and 6 football team took part 

in this year’s Hull Schools’ 5 a side tournament 

at Goals.  

The team draw was very unkind to us, which 

meant that the girls were placed in a group 

with Wold and Gillshill. These schools are far 

bigger than ours and the standard of the teams 

was very high. However, Mr Boyton was in-

credibly proud of the girls’ efforts as they bat-

tled to do our school proud. On the night the 

girls scored some goals and although they did 

not win any of their games this was not through 

a lack of effort and determination. Attitudes 

were excellent and every girl who played did 

our school proud, playing with big smiles and a 

never say never attitude. Well done girls! 

#spspe 

December Nears 

Although I can hardly believe it, December is 

nearly here. With so many events planned, I will 

be sending home a letter on Monday which will 

outline the key details for each of these. 

Thank you also for all of your kind donations for 

the Christmas Fair. We are busy sorting items in 

school and would still welcome any donations that 

you may have. Thank you.               

  #spsvision #spscommunity 

 

Class 6 Assembly 

Just an early reminder that Wednesday 4th 

December will be our Year 6 class assembly. 

All parents from our Year 6 class are welcome. 

Following the assembly Miss Northen will also 

hold a SATS information meeting for parents. 

We hope to see as many parents as possible 

to watch the children perform and show off 

what they have been learning. The assembly 

will start at 8:55 a.m. #spsvision 

It’s a Boy 

We would just like to send our congratulations 

to Mr Good and his wife who on Friday     

morning of last week welcomed Austin into 

their family. Mr Good informs us both mum and 

baby are doing well. Great news. 


